March 15, 2024
Dear Superintendent Kimmel,

First and foremost, | want to take this opportunity to thank you for my employment at Mid-Ohio
Educational Service Center for the last thirteen years. It has been an honor and privilege to serve in
multipte roles and to be a strategic part of providing quality service to our districts and partner
schools.

As the Comprehensive Literacy State Development grant is ending as well as my contract, | have
been offered and accepted a position to serve as a Literacy Coach for READ OHIO. | am excited by
this opportunity to support Governor DeWine’s initiative and continue my work with educators
related to the Science of Reading.

Therefore, please accept my resignation from Mid-Ohio ESC at the end of my contract.

With sincere appreciation and gratitude,

Lisa K Cook

Director CLSD Grant/Family Engagement Coordinator
Mid-Ohio ESC

Cook.lisa@mossc.net

419-774-5520



